
 

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT 

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-5000 

 
 

OFFICE OF PUBLIC AND INDIAN HOUSING 

 

 
www.hud.gov                espanol.hud.gov 

   

  

 

April 1, 2022 

 

Subject: HUD Seeking Nominations for Tribal Intergovernmental Advisory Committee 

 

Dear Tribal Leader: 

 

I am excited to share with you that the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 

Development (HUD) is moving forward with the next step in establishing the Tribal 

Intergovernmental Advisory Committee (TIAC). 

 

In the fall, HUD solicited Tribal feedback on the proposed structure of the TIAC. After 

thoughtfully considering each comment, HUD published a Federal Register Notice  

(FR-6289-N-02) this week that formally establishes the TIAC. 

 

The Notice invites Tribes to nominate Tribal representatives to serve on the TIAC. 

Nominees must meet the criteria described in the Notice and nominations must be submitted by 

May 31, 2022. To submit a nomination, please go to Regulations.gov and press the blue 

Comments button. You can either upload a document or type a comment in the box that appears. 

 

The establishment of the TIAC is an important step in honoring our government-to-

government relationship by ensuring that Tribal leaders’ views on all policy matters that impact 

Tribal communities are considered by HUD.  

 

Thank you for your engagement and feedback. Your continued support has made the 

creation of TIAC possible. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Heidi J. Frechette 

Deputy Assistant Secretary for 

Native American Programs 

 

 

http://www.hud.gov/
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2022/03/31/2022-06775/notice-of-intent-to-establish-a-tribal-intergovernmental-advisory-committee-structure-and-request
https://www.regulations.gov/document/HUD-2021-0068-0014

